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Inglewood Library closed Tuesday

	The Inglewood branch of Caledon Public Library will be closed this coming Tuesday (Nov. 17) for maintenance.

The Library reports this is because the parking lot at the facility is slated to be paved.

Patrons are advised there may be no access to the drop box during the closure, but library materials may be returned to any other

branch. Any outstanding materials checked out at Inglewood will not incur fines during this time.
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